MEG HILLIER MP

House of Commons
London
SW1A 0AA

Telephone: 020 7219 5325

Fax: 020 7219 8768

E-mail: meghilliermp@parliament.uk
Twitter: @meg_ hilliermp

19 June 2018

Dear Cardinal Pole Catholic School
| am writing to congratulate you on your success in the Urban Debate League 2018.

Everyone involved should be very proud of all their hard work and commitment.
Beating over 150 schools is a fantastic achievement.

Yours sincerely

HW.

MEG HILLIER, MP

Labour Member of Parliament for Hackney South and Shoreditch



